The Reiki Network Presidents 1996 - 2018

Before our first formal meeting, in Norwich in 1996, Esther Veltheim was regarded as President.
1996 to 1998 it was Maud Henriksson, chosen by Esther and John Veltheim as the person to be first formal

Maud. S. Henriksson
1996 -1998

Mischa Vogtli
2002 -2004

Kari Holst
2008 -2010

Jussi Merisaari
2014 -2016

President. After this Presidents were elected at the GM's.

John & Esther Veltheim

Rene Vogtli
1998 - 2000

Mischa Vogtli
2004 -2006

Susan Rosie Cullip
2010 -2012

Susan Rosie Cullip
2000 -2002

Aase Melhus
2006 -2008

Christine Braekke
2012 -2014

Ruth-Karina Kjglner
2016 -2018



